Hi Everyone!

You have been selected to attend a Miller Heiman, Inc. Strategic Selling Workshop as part of our overall customer focus initiative. My name is _____________ and I will be the facilitator of the program.

The Strategic Selling course provides an excellent and pertinent framework for strategically managing opportunities within our customers and their multiple, and sometime competing, objectives.  It provides a process-oriented approach to the development of account plans at the 10,000-foot level. 

 The purpose of Strategic Selling is to put a box around good habits that you already have and to implement a process so that those good habits are used each time you develop a strategy for your most critical accounts. Within Strategic Selling planning, we want to assimilate all of the critical information that you have on your accounts and to utilize that as a foundation to determine how we can make improve our likelihood of success going forward.

Strategic Selling users find that the benefits of using this process include improved close ratios and decreased sales cycles. The largest benefit, in my experience, however, is the improvement in the productivity of each of us as members of sales teams assigned to these accounts.

Strategic Selling is a process, that when repeated, makes successful organizations incrementally better. All of the work that we will do together will be done on real account situations. Each of you will receive pre-course work we will be using during the program. Those of you who have non-direct sales roles within the account team will play an important and active part in the development of the account strategies. We will be using an accumulation of data from all of the program participants. We will spend a great deal of time working in teams in this process.

You will receive as part of this email, instructions on accessing the web portion of the Strategic Selling program. Please plan to spend approximately four hours reviewing the concepts from Strategic Selling on the web prior to December 17th. In addition, you will be required to complete the attached pre-course assignment. Please forward a copy of the completed assignment to Kate Donnelly on or before December 17th.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions. My email address is _____________and my office telephone number is ___________.

I am sincerely looking forward to working with you!

